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September 7, 2001


Clyde Williams





1314 Texas, Suite 12





Houston, Texas 77002





Dear Clyde:

You have had the opportunity to get in on the 'ground floor' as one of the first to agree to sit on our Board of Governors for a huge project we consider extremely important in our community—GCAM.  In the time you have been a member of the Board we have tried very hard not to tax your already busy schedule by not putting a lot of demands on your time.  We have enjoyed the opportunity to use your name and reputation in the community if in no other way than simply having your name on our letterhead and, hopefully, having you list the Gulf Coast Archive and Museum on your personal list of associations. 

Your term on the Board of Governors, Position 8 is due to expire in October 2001.  We really hope you will consider this invitation, to continue to support the organization by extending your time on the Board by allowing us to re-elect you to your position, a three-year term. Or if you would prefer, we also have openings of one and two year terms.

We will be announcing candidates for Board positions at our October 4th meeting and are looking forward to hearing from you with a positive response.  You may contact us by mail at the above address, by email if you prefer at info@gcam.org ,  by picking up the phone and calling 713 227-5973 (usually Bruce or Judy will answer the phone). Of course, you are always welcome to attend the meeting and personally announce your intention to remain on the Board.  Please give it some thought and contact us with your answer.

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves

Secretary

